
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
There are two weeks left until the end of Spring 1 which seems to have rushed by. The school holiday is just for 
one week and we will finish at normal time on Friday 10th February and all children need to be back at 8.40am 
on Monday 20th February. Please note, NO additional days or holiday absences will be authorised and the 
school will continue to use Newham Attendance Management Services to issue fines as per the policy. 
 
Thank you to all parents who are continuing to use the Studybugs App to report any absences. 
 
This week children have been developing their Scientific knowledge and skills, please ask them to share what they have 
learnt at home. 
 
EYFS: Lifecycles and seasonal change 
Year 1: Everyday materials and seasonal change 
Year 2: Animals including humans  
Year 3: Rocks and soils 
Year 4: Teeth and the digestive system 
Year 5: Forces 
Year 6: Animals including humans 
 
Mrs Kettory: Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

Attendance Winners This Week 
 
 
Class with the highest attendance in KS1: 1B 
Class with the highest attendance in KS2: 3A 
 
Classes with no Lates: No classes  

ESOL Course at North Beckton 
There is still time to register your interest in ESOL classes. Please send a message on studybugs 

or pop into the office! 

Can you tell me about something new 

you learnt? 

What is the difference between…..? 

What did you observe/measure? 

Uniform Reminder 
It is important that all children continue to wear full school uniforms and PE 
kits.   
Uniform requirements - With or without the school logo:  
· Dark grey skirts, pinafore dress, dark grey trousers or shorts (no jeggings or 
jeans) 
· White shirt or white polo 
· Navy blue jumper or Cardigan (no hoodies, branded jumpers or sports T-
shirts) 
· White, black or grey socks/tights 
Black shoes or plain trainers (no open toed sandals or Heelys) 
Support with Uniform: 
We also offer opportunities for families to get second-hand uniform through 
the school, or some new uniform if needed and entitled to Pupil Premium 
funding. Please speak to the school office or pastoral team if you need fur-
ther support with this.  
 
Uniform can be purchased from the office every Monday and Thursday from 
10.30am - 11:30am (cash only) 
 
PLEASE can all jumpers and fleeces be labelled, so that they can be returned 
to you as soon as possible if they are left in the playground/dinner halls! 

You can also purchase uniform online via Macpac, this can be delivered to 
your home or school:  www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.mapac.com/education/parents/uniform/northbecktonprimaryschoole65x


Please talk through the weekly lunch menu with your child/ren to help them select suitable meal choices.  Next week we 

will be serving Week 2 of the menu (available on to view on our school website: https://

www.northbeckton.newham.sch.uk/) 

 

Our ‘Thought for the week ‘ 

In our assemblies this week, we have been thinking about::                      

Standing up for what you believe in  

    What do we believe in?  How can we make our voices heard? 

Key Dates for your Diary 

Planned strike day 1: Wednesday  

February 1st 

Day4Us –Safer Internet Day Parents’ 

workshop on Monday February 6th 

from 8:40-10:00am 

World Book day Friday March 3rd plus, 

as requested a phonics workshop for 

parents and carers 

Parents’ evenings will take place on 

Monday 14th and Tuesday 15th March 

 

 

 

 

If you have some spare time please sup-
port our  local community  and join the 

Community Walkabout. 

 
 
 

Breakfast and 6 O'clock Clubs 

There are places available at both breakfast club and 6 o’clock 

club, where your child will be supervised by our experienced 

team in creative and physical activities including arts & crafts, 

ball games, homework and stitch crafts. 

If you would like your child to attend or need any more  
information, please email us at:: 
breakfastclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy or  
6oclockclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy  

 

 

In honour of Chinese New Year, which 
took place last Sunday on January 
22nd, the children of North Beckton 
have been learning a new song ‘Gong 
Xi Gong Xi’. 

They have been practicing really hard 
during our singing assemblies and 
have had lots of fun learning the song 
and actions!  A big thank-you to Mr 
Murdoch for all his efforts in teaching 
the children this celebratory song and 
to Miss Sahlejee for her technical as-
sistance in capturing the children in 
action. 
You will find the video under the gal-
lery tab on our 
website. 

mailto:breakfastclub@norhtbeckton.ttlt.academy
mailto:6oclockclub@northbeckton.ttlt.academy

